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LOCAL ECHOES 

The ladies of the Livermore Free Library Association gave 
a lunch in the library building [on the north side of First 
Street - the building which later became Darrows] on 
Tuesday, the proceeds of which amounted to the sum of 
$39. Mrs. Harp has been elected librarian and the library 
will very shortly be opened to the public. 


